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The holidays are upon us, as we are all well aware this time of year becomes very busy!
Throughout this holiday season we hope that everyone can embrace the importance of the
holiday and remember to slow down and spend quality time with family and friends. 

Upcoming Events
December 6th - Breakfast to Go!
December 12th - Holiday Open House
December 13th - Pajama Day!
December 20th - Holiday Sweater Day!
December 24th - Enchanted Care closes at 2 PM
December 25th -Enchanted Care is Closed
December 31st - Enchanted Care closes at 4 PM
January 1st- Enchanted Care is closed

Holiday Open House
Our Holiday Open House will be on Thursday, December 12th from 6:15-7:30. Please join us at
the KIDS' Campus for a festive evening to see all the wonderful things your children have been
learning. This evening is an excellent chance to talk with your child’s teachers, visit with other
families and see the projects the children have been working on!

Holiday Attendance and Closure
As a reminder, our school will be closed on December 25th and January 1st. We will be
posting attendance sign-up sheets for the weeks of Christmas and New Year’s. Please be sure



November in Review

Intermediate
Making pumpkin pie!

Pre-Kindergarten
The Pre-K students made
turkey hats using markers,
scissors, and glue sticks.

Toddler One
Quinn enjoyed color mixing to
paint a turkey, the teachers
identi�ed each color and helped
the children move the paint with
their �ngers.

to �ll them out as accurately as you can. If your child will be absent on days other than those
re�ected on the sign-up sheets, please mark them absent in Links 2 Home. We would like to
give our teachers extra time off over the holidays, if possible. Please complete your child's
section of the forms by Friday December 13th.

Please Drive Slowly!
Remember to drive slowly and cautiously through our parking lots. There are several small
children and their families in the parking lot throughout the day and we want to be sure that
everyone is safe!

Holiday Giving Drive
Our Holiday Giving Drive, bene�ting Nationwide Children's Hospital will be held from December
2nd- December 10th. If you would like to make a donation you can do so at the donation box
located in the lobby. Thank you in advance for the support!

Reminders
* Don’t forget to check your child’s cubby for important information from their teachers and
the o�ce.
* Please make sure that you are signing your child in every morning and out every evening.
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* Please do not leave children in the car unattended. It is also important that you do not leave
your car running while in our school.
* Tuition Due - Tuition will be due on December 2nd, 16th and 30th. Please make sure that your
account is current with the tuition cycle. There will be a $25 late fee assessed to all payments
made after Monday of the tuition week. If you are interested in our automatic withdrawal
program, please stop by the o�ce to pick up an authorization form.
* Please make sure that you are letting the door close after entering our building. Do not hold
the door open for other families. Everyone is required to use their code to enter the building.


